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Dear Parents, 
 
World Book Day 2024 Thursday 7th March 
 
We are excited to once again be celebrating World Book Day in school and would like to 
invite your child to dress up as a book character and bring in their favourite book to 
celebrate this exciting day. Please don’t feel the need to buy a costume; adapting 
clothes/costumes your children already owns is fine.   
 
Some of our World Book Day celebrations at school will include: 

 ‘Teachers Reading Relay!’ A fun reading event where the children stay in their 

classrooms and the staff race between the classes reading to all the children! 

 A class Art or DT activity based upon books and their characters. Nearer the time, 

class teachers may ask for donations of common household items. Thank you in 

advance if you are able to support your child’s class. 

 Sharing books with children of different ages. 

 An opportunity to share and read new classroom books. 

The children will all receive their £1 World Book Day voucher which can be used to purchase 
one of the special World Book Day £1 books or used towards a book of their choice. 
We are really looking forward to seeing you all with your costumes and your favourite books 
on Thursday 7th March. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Miss S Bateman 
Reading Co-ordinator 

http://www.hawridge-cholesbury.bucks.sch.uk/

